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sum, say not less than $100 per annum, and that if the finances of the 
Church warrant, the Trustees shall have the power, without further 
action of the Church, to increase that amount, say, to $150 per annum.

The Teachers’ Prayer Meeting has been regularly held at the close of 
the school on the last Sunday of the month. These meetings have lieen 
well attended, and have been, we believe, a means of profit and encourage­
ment to those who have been present. The main object of all our Sunday 
School work is the imparting of religious instruction and the building up 
of the scholars in Biblical knowledge, so that their lives may be early 
devoted to the service of Christ.

Six of those who have joined the Church during the year are at pre­
sent, or were formerly, connected with the school.

In summing up we would say, the work has been quiet and 
unobtrusive, but we have reason to believe that it has not been without 
good results. Our little band of teachers have been faithful, while the 
scholars, on the whole, have been attentive to their teachers, and have 
manifested interest in their lessons.

,1. B. LEARMONT,
Superintendent.

REPORT OF THE COMMITTEE ON PSALMODY.

By vote of the Church in the beginning of the year just closed, Mr. 
Hecker was, on recommendation of the Musical Committee, reappointed 
organist of the Church.

In the month of March Mr. Hecker was otfere < a position in 
Winnipeg, Man., which, after due consideration, he decided to accept, his 
resignation as our organist naturally followed.

Your Committee in accepting Mr. Hecker’s resignation placed on 
record their appreciation of his constant effort to meet the wishes of the 
congre; ition and to promote congregational singing—this action 
communicated to Mr. Hecker, coupled with the best wishes ol the 
Committee for his success in his new home. In the month of March, la- 
vole ol the Church, Mr. Clarence Lyman was appointed organist for three 
months ; at the expiration of this term Mr. Lyman was reappointed to till 
the position until the dose of the year 1881.

Your committee have much pleasure in alluding to Mr. Lyman’s 
ability as organist; they also wish to bear testimony to the satisfactory 

in which he has discharged the duties of his position.
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